

NATICK BOARD OF HEALTH 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Phone 508-647-6460 Fax 508-647-6466

MEMO

DATE:

March 29, 2018

TO:

Amy K. Mistrot, Chair Board of Selectmen

FROM:

James M. White, Jr., Director of Public Health

RE:

Donation

The Natick Board of Health requests permission to accept a check in the amount of \$2,069.00 as a donation from the Natick Lodge B.P.O. Elks, No. 1425, Inc.

This is a thoughtful and generous donation to the Natick Opioid Task Force.

I am requesting the check be deposited and held to be expended for the use of the Opioid Task Force at the discretion of the Public Health Director, under the direction of the Natick Board of Health.

Thank you for your consideration.